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Queiros J (Joao)

From: Paul Townsend <Paul.Townsend@mcga.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 August 2014 17:17
To: Ford A (Alexander)
Cc: Nicholas Salter
Subject: Re: Fwd: 002/TIDE/SPR - 2: MS LOT to MCA: Sound of Islay 2014 Application 

Documents: 22 July 2014

Alexander 
  
We have now had an opportunity to review the 2014 application documents, and having noted the: 
1. Reduction in Under Keel Clearance 
2. Revised installation and decommissioning methodology 
3. Extended period of deployment   
can confirm that, provided the recommendations in the revised Navigational Safety Risk Assessment report are 
implemented, we have no objection to the revised application. 
  
We do note however in the Environmental Report (page 90) it is stated that: "Given the siting and depths of the 
other turbines, the normal range of tidal heights and, hence the clearances which exists for the greater part of the 
time, the risk to shipping from the presence of the array as a whole is considered as being "Tolerable with 
Monitoring".  We would therefore recommend that additional traffic information is gathered during the construction 
and post installation stages. 
  
Best regards 
  
   
  
  
 
  
  
Capt Paul Townsend 
Area Operations Manager (SW) 
Plymouth Marine Office 
Baylys Wharf 
Sutton Harbour 
Plymouth PL4 0LH 
 
Tel:   01752 266211 
Fax:  01752 265826 
DDI: 01752 266349 
 
E-mail: paul.townsend@mcga.gov.uk  
  
  

 Subject to the need to keep up to date file records, please consider your environmental 
responsibility before printing this email  

>>> Nicholas Salter 7/29/2014 10:09 AM >>> 


